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Dear BRLC Members;
Greetings!
Towards the improvement of library science education programs and the performance of graduates in the board examinations for librarians, the Bicol Region Librarians Council (BRLC) in cooperation with the Ateneo de Naga University College of Education will be holding a Regional Forum and Consultation on the topic “Schools’ Performance In the Licensure Examinations for Librarians: Implication to Quality Assurance of Academic Programs.” The activity shall be held on February 24, 2012, Friday, 8:00 - 4:00 pm at the James O’Brien Library, Ateneo de Naga University, Naga City.
The said activity aims to identify factors affecting student’s performance in the board examination for librarians towards effecting initiatives on how the Council and the different HEIs could improve their library science programs.  As academic libraries and how these are administered by professional librarians affect academic program quality, the activity will also include discussions on matters pertaining library development.
Invited to attend the regional forum and consultation are library and information science faculty and students, including graduates who have yet to pass the licensure examinations. A registration fee of P500 andP 300.00 for undergraduate students per participant shall be collected to cover meals and other incidental expenses.    
We are please to inform you that no less than the Chair of the Board for Librarians, Mrs. Corazon M. Nera, has agreed to be the main resource person for the activity, together with Dr. Arnulfo A. Reganit, Dean AdNU’s College of Education.       
Thank you. 
Sincerely,
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